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City of Van Meter, Iowa 
City Council Minutes – 11-9-2020 
 

The Van Meter City Council met for a workshop session on Monday, November 9th, 2020 and 6:00 pm at the 
Veterans Reception Center. The purpose of the workshop was to hold discussions with the Van Meter 
Community School District School Board regarding project updates and opportunities for collaboration. No 
action was taken during this workshop. 
 
The School Board provided updates on the state of the COVID-19 pandemic in the school as well as building 
expansion projects and timelines. 
 
The City provided updates on the Grand Estates housing development project and other potential housing 
projects on the three to five-year planning horizon.  
 
Discussion ensued regarding collaboration on additional recreational space and trail extensions and 
connections.  
 
 
 


